Lesson Plans – Mrs. Flis
Week of May 25, 2020

Hope that you had a good Memorial Day weekend and are well rested and happy.  This week is different than the weeks before.  I will not be Zooming with anyone until Wednesday at 10:30 when 3rd graders can Zoom in and get help with their packet work.  All information regarding Zoom meetings can be found on your course page in Schoology. 
All information for our lessons this week is in Schoology – in the packet.  I have put extra math in there, science, and social studies.  You will see on Schoology that the only things there are the packet, ReadWorks and Zoom schedule sheet, and the schedule for the book – along with the read alouds.  Hopefully this will keep you well-focused and you won’t have to do any flipping through folders.
While I am not assigning anything extra on education.com, I’d appreciate it if you would take the time to go in and complete the outstanding assignments that you may have.  I have assigned the end of the year assessments in Happy Numbers.  I am very interested (and so should you be) in where you fall as far as grade level goes in Math.  I would venture to say that most of you will fall within the grade level or above category and that is great.  If you fall below this, then please use the Happy Numbers as a tool to get you where you need to be.  Do not forget to go into Readworks.org and complete this week’s reading as well.  Some of you are still forgetting to submit them when you are done.  I see your answers but cannot do anything with them because you have not submitted then.  While I have been encouraged to see a good many of you were doing these beneficial readings – there are still some that have not done any of them yet.  Again, the questions on these readings are so similar to the testing that you will be doing from now on in school that you need to at least try.  I know I sound like a broken record, but I cannot stress enough that to get better at something, you need to do it!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Don’t forget the additional help offered on Wednesday and Thursday at 10:30 a.m..  Whatever you are having problems with, we can always work on it together – let me know what the problem is and have your papers ready so that we can do it.  You may not be the only one – others might enjoy the instruction just as much.
